
 

 

 
 

6th February 2024 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On the morning of Friday 15th March, the school photographer will be in school. This year we will be able to 

take individual photographs of the children in their classes and with siblings who attend our school. 

The ordering process will be the same as usual with delivery being approximately two weeks from 

the orders going in. 

All children will have an individual photograph but there is no obligation to buy. 

Please ensure your child is wearing the appropriate school uniform for their photographs. 

 

IF YOU HAVE CHILDREN WITH SIBLINGS IN SCHOOL PLEASE COMPLETE THE BELOW FORM BY FRIDAY 1st 

MARCH 2024. IF YOU ONLY HAVE ONE CHILD IN SCHOOL YOU DO NOT NEED TO COMPLETE THE FORM. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/98ye0j7qhw 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs E Sanderson 

Headteacher 

 

PLEASE NOTE – YOU ARE ONLY REQUIRED TO FILL IN THIS FORM IF YOUR CHILD HAS 

BROTHERS OR SISTERS IN SCHOOL. 
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